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20th September, 2021  
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 Closure of Road at Bridge B 1/1 Piparo Road, Piparo 

The Ministry of Works and Transport wishes to advise the public that there will be a temporary 

closure of Bridge B 1/1 Piparo Road, Piparo to vehicular traffic. This has become necessary to 

undertake immediate repairs of the Bridge.  

Please note the following alternative routes: 

 Piparo Road can be accessed, at this time, via Hosinee Trace, off the Guaracara 

Tabaquite Road. 

 Ruby Drive can only be accessed, at this time, through the route highlighted above by 

turning right at the junction of Piparo Road and Hosinee Trace and continuing west 

along Piparo Road. 

Members of the public are kindly asked to follow these instructions until the required works 

have been completed and traffic can be fully restored. 

The Ministry of Works and Transport regrets any inconvenience caused and thanks the public 

for its co-operation.  
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